
Printed on: 31/05/2013 09:05:05

Application  No: Site Address: Case Officer: Consultees Name: Comment:Received:

 Brett  Morris OBJ2013/2162/P New House

67-68 Hatton Garden

London

EC1N 8JY

Neil Quinn 30/05/2013  11:13:47

Response:

I would like to object to the proposed planning application. The long-term health effects of antennas and transmission dishes are a source of concern to many people. Their planned installation on the roof 

at New House would see them located near residential and business premises and as such could pose a long-term health hazard.
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